
All Branch Mail Out #89 

Date: December 2, 2021

TO: NS/NU Branches    

NS/NU Executive Council    
NS/NU Zone Commanders  
NS/NU Past Presidents 
NS/NU Command Staff

From: Comrade Valerie Mitchell-Veinotte 

Executive Director 
NS/NU Command, RCL  

Subject: Reminder:  NSNU Command Office Closure 

Message: Comrades:

Please be advised that the office will be closed 
for painting and carpet replacement
December 06-10 inclusive. 

Staff will be working remotely 
during that time. 

Other than no physical presence at the 
office, there will be no interruption in 
service. 
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